
 

 
LIBRARY BOARD  

ITEM DESCRIPTION 

 

DATE OF MEETING: November 16, 2023 

ITEM TITLE:  Stanley and Hazelton Library Service Contracts 
 

BACKGROUND: 
Stanley and Hazelton have contracted for library services from the libraries in the county (Aurora, 
Fairbank, Independence, Jesup, Lamont, and Winthrop) for many years. The contract has been changed 
to increase $0.25 per person per year instead of the previous $1.00 per person per year, so the increase 
in cost has been reduced. We have notified each City but have not received a signed contract from either. 
The deadline is fast approaching and it looks like we will need to discontinue services.  
 
 
 
 
 


